

Louis M. Marinaro President Imarinaro@nabetlocal11.org

March 16, 2021

TO: All CNN Employees

RE: CNN 1099 Form Delay

Recently, Local 11 received complaints that CNN discriminatees did not receive 1099 forms that the NLRB's Finance Branch was supposed to prepare and mail by January 30. We immediately contacted the NLRB in Washington, D.C. The NLRB acknowledged the issue. The NLRB has now advised us that it expects all the 1099s to be mailed by the end of this week (i.e., by March 19). Thank you for calling the issue to our attention. We will continue to monitor the issue.

Fraternally.

Louis M. Marinaro

NABET-CWA Vice President

NABET-CWA Local 11 President

cd/opeiu153:afl-cio